
Dear new 7 Johnson, 
Welcome to our amazing house! Well 
done for making it into the school, you 
will really enjoy it here. Amy Johnson 
was the first woman to fly from London 
to Australia which is why our house is 
named after her. There are 6 other 
houses which we compete against during 
inter-house competitions  
When you start school, your first day will 
be mainly getting to know each other 
and sorting out a few things such as your 
timetable. This is a great opportunity to 
make friends! Don’t worry about settling 
in or making friends – things will come 
in your own time!  
As for navigating the school, it can be 
hard at first, but after a while it won’t 
be a problem at all! Try to set off early 
for your lessons though, after break or 
lunch, so if you get lost, you won’t be 
late. All the staff and older children are 
very nice so if you need help, don’t be 
afraid to ask for it. I am looking forward 
to meeting everyone in September!  
Best wishes and stay safe, 
Lola – Form Captain (Johnson) 


